
Subject: Fleet Week Trolley Service
From: "Adams-Lopez, Theresa" <TAdams-Lopez@portla.org>
Date: 08/01/2017 07:12 AM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>

Hi Lorena –

Question on the trolley route this year – we will have a vessel at B46, but it will not be
open to the public and tours there will be few and on a schedule.  Additionally, we will
not be parking our guests out that way.  However, the Lane Victory is open and there will
be some crew aboard the vessel at B46.  So the question is – do you want to still run the
trolley out that way?  My instinct is no, the benefits are few.  We were thinking that the
sailors could walk up to 22nd Street and catch the trolley there – what do you think??

Thanks!

~Theresa

Theresa Adams Lopez
Director of Community Relations
Port of Los Angeles
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